
The Highway Patrol Division (NHP) announces transfer/promotional opportunity for DPS 
Lieutenant in Carson City (Commercial/MCSAP) 
  
If you are interested in being considered for this transfer opportunity with NHP (Carson City), 
please complete the attached form (save under your name) and e-mail 
humanresources@dps.state.nv.us  by 5:00 pm on February 13, 2023.  If you don’t respond by 
the deadline, NHP will consider you as not interested.    
  
If you have questions regarding this position, please call Captain James Simpson at 
(775) 684-4958 or jsimpson@dps.state.nv.us  
 

****Please be aware, regulation requires a trial period for voluntary transfers. 

NAC 284.444 Application of probationary period. (NRS 284.065, 284.155, 284.290, 284.300) 

2. A permanent employee must serve a trial period if he or she voluntarily transfers:  

(a) Within the same class 
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